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28 April 2025 
 
 
The Honorable Sam Graves 
Chairman 
Committee on Transportation & 
Infrastructure 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

The Honorable Rick Larsen 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Transportation & 
Infrastructure 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

 
 
Dear Chairman Graves, Ranking Member Larsen, and Members of the Committee: 
 
RTX (Collins Aerospace, Pratt & Whitney, Raytheon) strongly endorses the Air Traffic Control 
modernization proposal from the House Transportation and Infrastructure Committee and 
applaud the swift action taken to fund critical investments in the air traffic control system’s 
technology, infrastructure, and workforce. 
 
As a long-term incumbent and provider of FAA systems and technologies, we understand the 
importance of how these systems contribute to a functional, safe national airspace system (NAS). 
We appreciate the tireless work of Chairman Graves and the members of the committee to 
address aging infrastructure and gaps in the current NAS, as well as provide investments to 
ensure the FAA’s workforce is able to attract and retain top-tier talent. This investment builds 
upon the work of the committee in the passage of the 2024 FAA authorization bill.  
 
We urge the House to include and retain these provisions in a final bill and we will continue to 
communicate the criticality of this investment with members in both the House and Senate.  
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